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Comment:
Passing on healthcare costs to businesses will ultimately be passed on to individuals.

Healcare costs will continue to rise until they are unsustainable. Arguably, one of the
best changes to the HC system to incentivize costs is to legislate cost transparency by
publishing prices for all services. This would stimulate true competition a d
innovation in methods to manage costs.

Thank you.



